7th Grade Newsletter

- The seventh grade won the new traveling trophy for reaching their **reading goals** in September. We had the highest percentage of goals met in the school with 70%. We must now defend our title for October; please encourage your child to read at least 20 minutes each day.
- Although we had to hold it indoors, our Catholic Schools Walk on Thursday was great! We walked a path through the school hallways in between praying decades of the rosary with the whole school in the gym. We are still accepting donations for our reading program including library improvements, more books, and our accelerated reader program. All donations raised are kept at SJE, and there will be a percentage match from donors. If you are interested in supporting our readers, there are 3 easy ways to donate:
 - 1. Text SCHOOLSWALK92 to 71777
 - 2. Use the following link:

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/vf/SCHOOLSWALK/team/StJohntheEvangelist

- 3. Send cash or check (made out to St. John the Evangelist with 'Catholic Schools Walk' in the memo section). Please make sure the envelope is marked Catholic Schools Walk.
- Students with October birthdays may be out of uniform on Tuesday, October 17.
- Thursday, October 19
 - We will have an 11 am dismissal.
 - o I am looking forward to meeting for conferences from 12 8.
 - There will be a Red Robin restaurant fundraiser.
- Friday, October 20
 - We will have no school.
 - Trunk-or-Treat starts at 6:30 pm.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

John 6:35